## Celebration of the 60th anniversary of PPT Engineering

On 17 October 2018 a gala academy was held on the occasion of 60<sup>th</sup> anniversary of foundation of PPT Engineering, where we gattered our guests, our international and local business partners and all the employees to celebrate this significant jubilee in a dignified way.



Mr. Luka Savovi, General Manager of PPT Engineering



At this special academy, we presented the new monograph about the 60 years' activities of PPT Engineering, and the movie featuring history of our company. We also organized a small concert of the academic choir "Cantores Novi", and during the cocktail that followed the celebration we had the opportunity to share memories of various generations of and hear the opinion of our business partners.



Amon the others, the others, we were happy to welcome at our guest Mr. Hripunov Andrey Nikolaevich, Chief of Trade Representation at the Russian Embassy, and Mr. Anatoly Valeryevich Baitov, General Manager of Trust.



Mr. Anatoly Valeryevich Baitov, General Manager of Trust.

